Aguiar, Lizet

From: Brett Gelsomino

Sent: Brett Gelsomino

Wednesday, October 22, 2014 10:32 AM

To: Aguiar, Lizet

Cc: 'Erik Schofield' (eschofield@archall.net)

Subject: Casa Palma Apartments - Memo to File

Attachments: L-1.pdf

Good Morning, Liz,

Thank you for meeting with us yesterday. As mentioned, we're desirous of turning a piece of green space south of Building 14 into a nice fenced in, leash-free puppy park for our residents' use. We feel that this would be a great added amenity to the project. Attached please find a PDF draft of the design concept that we're working on. If you have no objections to this concept, I would like to consider this email and the attached as a memo to the file for purpose of adding this to our plan. We will of course consult with the Building Dept to obtain whatever permits necessary for the fence & fountain. We otherwise would like to formalize this incorporation when we as-built Building 14.

Thank you!

Best,

Brett J. Gelsomino
Development Manager
ZOM Florida

200 E Broward Blvd, Suite 1200 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

P: 954-779-7950 C: 561-373-4300 E: BJG@zomusa.com